
The Elyria -Lorain Broadcasting Company
330 SECOND STREET

ELYRIA, OHIO

October 19,1948

Mr. Kermit Geary
RFD#2
Walnutport Penna.

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you very much for your letter of the 13th advidng that
you picked up our signal.

In order to verify your records, we started program testing

on the morning of the 13th. We operate on a frequency of 930

Kc AM and 107.3 me FM. On Sunday, October 17th we started our

official broadcasting.

We will appreciate further comments in the event you again

pick up our signal.

Very truly yours,

THE ELYRIA-LORAIN BROADCASTING COMPANY

Roy W. Amme
President

RWA:ecl.


